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● Experiencing high number of students having to isolate. - not uncommon for 6-8

away per class, one incident of half the class away.

● Staff being diligent with most wearing masks when possible - difficult to teach,

particularly young children, while wearing masks. Extremely difficult to secure casual

teachers.

● Construction of an access ramp to the lower playground will commence this coming

holiday break. We have been told construction will take 12 weeks to complete.

Catholic Schools Broken Bay responsible for construction and costs.

● The first of 2 Open Days/Evenings was held a few weeks ago. A good attendance

even though the weather was terrible that day. Positive feedback, particularly about

our senior students who run school tours.

● Solar Project has progressed to evaluating tenders. Documentation for receiving the

$15 000 grant all submitted and received. A backlog in processing funds but the

money should be deposited into P&F account in the near future. Still aquestion as to

whether some electrical upgrade may be needed in the hall.

● Band has recommenced after 2 very difficult years. A very successful first day last
week with good interest from Years 3 and 4 - smaller number of seniors involved.
Positive feedback from tutors is a great reflection on our students and families. This

is an important rebuilding phase.


